WATER for WILDIFE PROGRESS REPORT
for
March 10, 2016 Quail Forever Chapter Meeting
1. Mark Rossow no longer involved.

2. Attended Habitiat Partnership Committee — Sierra Vista / Douglas
a. Committee Member with Nick Besenick as alternate.
b. Made presentation on Water for Wildlife
c. Environmental Impact possible game changer
c. Next meeting Aug 2™ in Douglas

3. Visited Ramsey Well with Nick Besenick
a. Prepared a Survey of site
b. Took a few pictures

4. Completed Solicitation Plan
a. List with contact information for other Conservation Organizations
b. Identified organizations offering Grants.
c. Ron Walp still working on identifying more organizations.
d. 501(c)3 status — critical

5. Met with PIMA County — Kerry Baldwin & Joe Kellner
a. Agreed on late Nov / early Dec as installation date for Ramsey Well
b. Divided responsibilities
1) PIMA County: -Order and store material
-Deliver material to well site
-Provide labor for well modification
-Use material already purchased
2) Quail Forever -  -Fund remaining material - $8,000.00
-Mike Lyons welding fence panels
-Provide volunteer labor during installation
6. Drafted Water for Wildlife narrative for SA Quail Forever website

7. Need funding Commitment ($8000.00) from Chapter.



